
Franklin R. Dillman 
2273 C. R. 54 West 
Notasulga, AL 3866 

frank@frankdillman.com 
 
 
August 3, 2016 
 
Honorable Louis Maxwell 
Chairman, Macon County Commission 
101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105 
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735 
 
Dear Honorable Maxwell: 
 
In accordance with Alabama State Code, 1975, §41-13-1, §36-12-40, and §36-12-41, I am specifically 
requesting the county’s monthly financial compensation, including, but not limited to salary and 
benefits, to the Chairman and District 4 Commissioner of the Macon County Commission.   
 
The data shall either be emailed to frank@frankdillman.com or mailed to Frank Dillman, 2273 County 
Road 54 West, Notasulga, AL 36866 to be received by me by Thursday,  August 18, 2016.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Frank Dillman 
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